
2010-0190

METROPOLITAN KING COUNTY COUNCIL

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

Proposed Ordinance 2010-0190


NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that a public hearing will be held before the Metropolitan King County Council, Room 1001, King County Courthouse, Seattle, Washington, on the 12th of April. 2010, at 1:30 p.m., to consider adoption of Proposed Ordinance 2010-0190, implementing the district court redistricting committee's amendment to the districting plan implementing provisions of RCW 3.34.010 to  increase the number of judges from twenty-three to twenty-five; and amending Ordinance 8935, Section 4, as amended, and K.C.C. 2.68.070 and Ordinance 9427, Section 7, as amended, and K.C.C. 2.68.078.

SUMMARY


This proposed ordinance amends the county’s district court plan to reflect changes in judicial positions.  These changes were the result of the recommendation of the county’s statutorily required Districting Committee that met on March 16, 2010, to add one judicial position in the Northeast district court and one judicial position to the Southeast district court.
A copy of Proposed Ordinance 2010-0190 will be mailed upon request to the Clerk of the Council, Room W-1039, King County Courthouse, 516 Third Avenue, Seattle, WA 98104, telephone 206-296-1020.  I t is available on the Internet at http://www.kingcounty.gov/council/clerk/ordinancs_advertised.aspx.

DATED at Seattle, Washington, this 31st day of March, 2010.

METROPOLITAN KING COUNTY COUNCIL

KING COUNTY, WASHINGTON

Anne Noris

Clerk of the Council

